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Key Learning: All about Rivers

Rivers 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely, restful 

holiday with your family and are ready for an 

exciting last term at Westfield.  

This term at school we are focusing on Risk-Taking 

Robbie! Risk-taking Robbie is all about taking on 

new challenges in our learning and trying activities 

or concepts that we haven’t done before. 

 

Our PRIDE value for this term is Diversity. This 

term we celebrate how important our differences 

are and how we can all learn from one another. 

 

English: Narrative writing, new 
reports

Exploring a range of genres, language and grammatical 
features.

Maths: Reasoning and arithmetic 

To use and apply a range of Maths 
knowledge and skills - to consolidate 
learning

Creative Curriculum: Geography focus 
- Rivers 

A closer look at rivers

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THIS TERM 

Summer 1 

Monday 15th April- children return  

May 6th - Bank holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

20th – Bikeability Year 6 – Level 2 

HALF TERM WEEK  

 27th May 2024 – 31st May 2024  

Summer 2 

Monday 3rd June – Science Week 

Tuesday 11th June - Sports Day Yr6 

17th June Fiver Challenge Week  

8TH h July – Activity week for Year 6 

19th July – Leavers assembly - Term 

ends at 11.45am for Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our topic this term is All About Rivers. All of our learning, across the curriculum, will take 

inspiration from this topic.  

Our Art unit will be all about sculptures; we will be looking at several 

famous sculptors (local and national). 

English will take a direct link to our Geography focus: Rivers. We are going 

to be reading the book Journey to the River Sea. We will read this book 

together as a class and answer questions around the text, before writing 

some narratives. 

In Maths, we will be revising all of our prior learning and consolidating the skills we have 

learnt in order to prepare the children for their transition to secondary school.  

SATs will begin on the 13th of May – breakfast will be provided each morning of this week. It 

is absolutely vital that your child is in school every day and on time. 

Homework: We are continuing to send homework out weekly over Seesaw. Children will 

receive a Maths and English activity each week on a Monday, due for the following Monday. 

For the second half of the Summer Term, homework will be project style homework. The 

children also receive a spelling sheet on a Monday to practise their spellings at home. We 

expect to see their spelling practise uploaded to Seesaw each week. Please contact your 

class teacher with any questions or concerns you may have.    

P.E: All PE slots are on Mondays, and Wednesdays. PE will most likely be outdoors, unless it 

is raining, so please make sure children come to school on those days in suitable kit – 

tracksuit bottoms, warm jumper and trainers. Earrings and watches must be removed for the 

lessons. Fridays will continue to be mufti days.    

Please don’t hesitate to come and have a chat with us if there is anything you would like to 

discuss.  You can always email on the class email address, or call or email via the school 

office.   

Mrs Phillips, Mrs McAteer 

falconsclass@westfield.surrey.sch.uk 

hawksclass@westfield.surrey.sch.uk 
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